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Immediately following the closure of European airports as a result of volcanic activity in Iceland, a poll was undertaken of Bahamas hotels to gauge the impact on both inbound and outbound stays.  Twenty-one hotels representing about 7,500 of our country’s 15,000+ room inventory providing us with information regarding the impact of the closure of European airports on guest stays.  While they reported an immediate lost of over 2300 room nights, approximately half of those room nights have been rebooked at the original room rate.  Following is the survey results:  
 

1.       Have guests extended their stay with your property due to the closure of European airports?

Yes  33%               No  67%
2.       If yes, estimate how many additional room nights have been realized by your property: 

82 Room Nights
3.       If yes, what have you offered?

14%  Extended stay at room rate they originally booked

86%  Extended stay at lower room rate

4.       Have you received room cancellations due to the closure of European airports?

 Yes  57%              No  43%
5.       If yes, estimate the number of cancelled room nights: 

2312 Room Nights
6.       If yes, how have you handled this?

50%  Rebooking at room rate they originally booked

58%  Waiving of cancellation charges

17%  Other (explain) Continuing to change dates of arrival until the airports are open for flights
